
COMMiTTEE ON FOREIGN RELATIONS

W AM B. E.ADER, STAFF RE_CTOR

ALBERT A, . LA _ANQ JR, MlNü N̄1TY STAFF D; RECTOR WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

August 22, 1980

Dear Dick:

Jacques Gorlin, Gerald Connolly, and Christopher Chariedin will be
serving as Congressional staff advisors and assisting us in our capacity
as Congressional advisors to the US Delegation to the llth Special Session

of the United Nations General Assembly.

We would appreciate if the State Department would extend the cus-

tomary courtesies to Messrs. Gorlin, Connolly, and Chamberlin in order

to facilitate their participation in the deliberations of the General
Assembly as advisors to the Delegation.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

Jacob . Javits Paul E. Tsongas

Unite States Senator United States Senator

Tne Honorable
Richard McCall
Assistant Secretary for

International Organization Affairs
Room 6323
Department of State
Washington, DC 20520


